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MEMORANDUM

November 26, 2018
T City Commission

THRU:  Greg Harrison, City Manager
Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager

FROM: Horacio Danovich, CIP and Innovation Dis‘l:tig\t\ }Iector

Issue

Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to grant an easement to the
Florida Power and Light (FPL) for facilities to be installed at Fire Station 24 located at 2001
NE 10" Street (see Location Map).

Recommendation

Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution.
Background

FPL requires an easement to be able to install, maintain and operate equipment. Initially staff
sought to have this agenda item ready for the November 13" City Commission meeting.
However, the easement document needed to be modified to reflect additional survey data.
Since, the data has been collected and all backup documents have the information FPL
requires for approval and acceptance of the easement.

Staff recommends approval of the Resolution.

pompanobeachfl gov 100 West Atlantic Boulevard | Pompano Beach, FL 33060 | Phone: 954-786-4600




